Members of the House Rules Committee,

| write in support of HB4167. If you fail to act you are playing with the world that our children and
grandchildren will inherit. HB4167 asks something from us all, urban or rural dwellers. My understand is
that HB4167 goes to great length to treat our rural and agricultural citizens fairly. As we push towards a
net carbon world we will all gain.

We must protect those that could suffer harm from the bill and support those that may lose their jobs to
be integrated into the changing work environment.

John Limb

Ashland



